
Queen Elizabeth High School
Ysgol Uwchradd Y Frenhines Elisabeth

***FAO Parents of Pupils in Year 9 and Passengers on the C03 School Bus Service ***

Dear Parent, 

Thank you for your support today.  We have worked closely with Test Trace and Protect to identify 
any pupil who could be a potential contact.  The TTP team are informing all potential contacts 
individually and will provide further instructions regarding self-isolation.  Pupils who are contacted 
will be required to self-isolate at home until their return to school on Friday 16th October.  Online 
learning will continue for these pupils as per their timetables. 

We have been informed that if you have not been contacted by TTP by the end of tomorrow 
(Tuesday 6th October) your child will no longer need to isolate and can return to school on 
Wednesday 7th October as long as no one in the immediate household or your child is displaying 
symptoms.    

Kind regards,

Dave Williams

Acting Headteacher


